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Headteacher Message 

Today is probably my most favourite day of the year.  I was surrounded by a 

group of my favourite people (children and staff) and their favourite people 

(friends and family).  It is wonderful to hear about the amazing students in 

our school, their work, learning and achievements.  Today was extra special 

as we gave out our Year 6 Awards to talented students in their final year.  

What a credit they have been, bringing nothing but joy to us all every day 

since last September.  I would also like to thank the Pupil Leadership Group 

(photo below) who have supported the Leadership team of the school to run 

the school, with their organisational skills, diligence in carrying out their 

duties, but most of all for their ability to incessantly nag to get the job done!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday we will issue a newsletter about our Love Learn Grow Awards. 



As 

Attendance  

As part of our on-going self-evaluation, we welcome the views of parents and      
carers. Please take a few moments to click on the link below and complete the     

annual parental questionnaire.  All responses must be submitted by the 12th July 
2024. 

Parental Survey 2024  

Well done to Fatima who  

won the £50 Amazon voucher  

for best attendance for  

Pentecost term.   

Well done! 

 

Olympic Days 

On Tuesday 16th and              

Wednesday 17th July we will be 

celebrating the forthcoming 

Olympics.  Pupils can come to 

school in their PE kit and will 

be following a curriculum 

based around this historic 

event. 

https://forms.office.com/e/6H33cJt18y


 

Jessica 3D 

Read Write Inc 

IN the final week of school the children will continue to have daily phonics sessions in 

their year groups which will focus on sound knowledge, letter formation and spelling.   

If you have RWInc books at home that should have been sent in during the year please can 

you send these back to school next week as we will be carrying out an audit of our            

resources and ensuring that we have the appropriate materials ready to make a prompt 

start in September. 

Over the course of the next few weeks Mrs Barugh will be carrying out final assessments 

for all the children so that they are appropriately grouped for September.  

The Year 1 phonics screening results will be issued alongside the end of year report and 

Year 2 pupils who re-took the test will also have their results issued at this time.  

As we have said on many occasions reading is the absolute key to academic success and 

we firmly believe that children need to keep up rather than catch up! To this end we 

would recommend that over the summer it would be really beneficial to keep up some 

practice with phonics.  Please refer to the website—children tab—subject areas—RWInc 

where you will find lots of resources to support you.   

Consultation following End of Year Reports  

All year groups will have received their end of year school report s by the end of the day 

today.  There is an opportunity for parents to discuss these with class teachers on 

Wednesday evening from 3-3.45pm.   

Have a lovely weekend   

St. Joseph’s School  

End of the school year 

The final day of school will be Friday 18th July.  All pupils will remain in school for lunch 

and will be dismissed in the afternoon  after registration at 1pm.  


